THIS IS AN INFORMATION PAPER:
TO: 

Members of the Hardin County Board of Education

FROM:  
Teresa Morgan, Superintendent
DATE: 

 March 20, 2025
SUBJECT:
Re-Surface Annex Parking Lot
DISCUSSION:

The parking lot at the annex is poor and in need of repair.  I (John Stith) was hired in the fall of 2015, and we have not done anything to the lot since then and possibly much longer.  Due to the multiple saw cuts across the lot, we are recommending a resurface in lieu of a reseal.  Below is a parking lot marking layout:   Resurfacing estimate is $ 110,000.
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